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Comments: Dear Ranger Tanner,

 

I am writing in support of the Potts Creek Vegetation Management Project. As a volunteer with the Ruffed Grouse

Society, I am interested in the creation and maintenance of Early Successional Habitat for the benefit of wildlife

that depend upon it. I believe the Oak regeneration treatments and the wildlife habitat enhancements (clearings

and post-harvest plantings) will contribute to that type of habitat, in a project area lacking in it, according to

analysis.

 

Thanks for the opportunity to comment,

Tom Pratley


